
2018 NPA Grand National Pigeon Show in 
Amarillo Texas Jan 18-20, 2018 

Mailing (USPS) entries update 11/27/17

If you are MAILING (USPS) your birds to the Show Team, 
Birds may arrive by Wednesday 1/17/2018 or Thursday 1/18/2017

USPS is closed on Monday January 15, 2017 in observance of
Martin Luther King Holiday. 

Birds may be mailed to:
NPA Grand National

Attention: Charles Hanna
401 South Buchanan Street 

Amarillo, Texas 79101
806-418-1619

If you are PERSONALLY transporting your birds, 
you may coop your birds on Thursday or as soon as show is 

completely ready for birds. (Wednesday)


